
 
 
“Glories of the Garden” is our annual juried art exhibit to celebrate the world of nature found in The 
Arboretum and beyond.  Water colors, charcoal, photographs, oils, quilts, sculptures, woodworking or 
any other type of artwork, inspired by nature, are welcome to be submitted.   
 
Artists must submit a completed entry form along with a 4 X 6 photo only of their piece to be juried, 
limit of two (2) pieces per artist. Each photo must be labeled on the back with your name and the 
title of the piece.  Entry fee is $5.00 per artist, not per piece. Entry forms are due by January 18, 2019. 
 
Selected artwork will be displayed in the Dorotha Smith Oatts Visitor Center at The Arboretum from 
February 11-March 1, 2019.  Accepted entrants will be announced BY EMAIL January 23. 
 
GUIDELINES: 

• Do not send original pieces to be juried; only labeled 4 x 6 photos of your piece(s) 
• All accepted entries must be present the entire length of the exhibit. NO EARLY REMOVAL 
• Artist(s) agree to pay 30% of their sale price to The Arboretum for the sale of their piece (if selling) 
• All accepted entries must be suitable for hanging and must be submitted ready to hang with 

appropriate hardware; failure to comply will result in piece not being accepted. 
• Artwork must be picked up by 4:00p, March 4; artwork not picked up will become property of 

The Arboretum without compensation to the artist(s) 
• Juried selection is final 

 
Please call 859.257.6955 or email dmbast0@uky.edu for further information and/or to receive an entry 
form.   
 
As always, we appreciate your support of The Arboretum!  We appreciate your attention to these 
details.  By following these guidelines, it will ensure a wonderful exhibit for everyone.  Thank you. 

SCHEDULE/IMPORTANT DATES: 
January 18 Deadline for submission.  (4 X 6 Photos ONLY!!!)  
 
January 23     Accepted entrants announced by email.  
 
February 6, 9:00 AM- 3:00 PM   Art delivered 
 
February 11- March 1   Exhibit Open, Monday-Friday 8:30a-4:00p 
 
March 3, 2:00-3:30 PM  Artist Reception at The Arboretum (Open to public) 
 
March 3, 3:30-4:00 PM  ARTWORK TO BE PICKED UP FOLLOWING RECEPTION 


